Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Ways for EDC/TDC to explore ideas

To promote Wakulla County businesses

The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County, Florida met for a Workshop on Monday, April 27, 2009 at 5:00 p.m. with Chairman Howard Kessler presiding.  Present were Commissioners George Green, Lynn Artz, Alan Brock and Mike Stewart.  Also present Greg A. May from the County Attorney Office, Assistant County Administrator Lindsey Stevens and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

This workshop is an opportunity for the Economic Development Council and Tourist Development Council to discuss ways to promote Wakulla County businesses.

Chamber President Paul Johnson provided an overview of the Chamber of Commerce.

Bob Routa from the Economic Development Council gave a preview of what this Council has done and the plans they have for the future.

Pam Portwood from the Tourist Development Council gave a quarterly progress report.  The website is their priority and she is hoping to get a grant to help with this.  

Citizens were available and spoke on different ways and ideas to get people to come and visit Wakulla County.

This item will come back for ratification at a later date.

6:50 p.m.  Meeting adjourned.

